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NH Healthy Families aims to enhance awareness among providers by actively reaching out to 
ensure that both providers and vendors comprehend the array of options available to members. It 
is your responsibility to educate members about these alternatives. By doing so, we can ensure 
that the most suitable Durable Medical Equipment (DME) supplies are prescribed, tailored to meet 
the distinctive needs of each member. We are confident that this proactive outreach and 
educational effort will effectively address raised concerns and ultimately ensure our members 
understand the options aligned with their individual requirements. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and care you provide our members. Please contact 
Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 with any additional questions. 

Sincerely, 

NH Healthy Families 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


